Meridian Public Schools
Transportation Department

Receipt of Handbook and Bus Rider Information

(Pull out this page, complete requested information and return to your bus driver. Thank you.)

Dear Parents/Guardians,
We are sending you this handbook in the interest of safety for your children. Riding the school
bus is a privilege. Students are expected to exercise proper conduct at all times on the bus. For
the safety of all passengers and the driver, misconduct will not be tolerated. Students, who
misbehave or place the bus or its passengers in any jeopardy, will lose their bus privileges.
Please review this important safety information with your children and sign the lower portion of
this letter to indicate that you have received this important information. Thank you in advance
for your cooperation and support of safe pupil transportation.

Sincerely,

Meridian Public Schools Transportation Department



We have received and reviewed the Meridian Public School’s Pupil Transportation Handbook.


Parent and/or Guardian Name(s) Printed 


Parent/Guardian signature 				Date			 Home Phone

_____________________________________________________________________________________________
Home Address 								Work Phone

_____________________________________________________________________________________________
Child #1 Name 					School 			Grade 			Bus #

_____________________________________________________________________________________________
Child #2 Name 					School 			Grade 			Bus #

_____________________________________________________________________________________________
Child #3 Name 					School 			Grade 			Bus #

_____________________________________________________________________________________________
Child #4 Name 					School 			Grade 			Bus #
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